Scam/Phishing: Outstanding Balance on GTCC Card
Please be aware of this scam/phishing attempt.  See below.


Dear Cardholder,
GTCC NOTIFICATION Number: 8157102580083456-758
This email serves as a final notice regarding your outstanding balance on your Government Travel Charge Card (GTCC) account. Our records indicate that you have an unpaid balance of $257.98 that is now 90 days past due.
If this balance is not paid in full immediately, a salary off-set will be implemented and may be reported to the credit bureaus, potentially affecting your credit score. As a GTCC cardholder, you are responsible for ensuring that all charges are paid in a timely manner.
To retrieve the reported balance details login into citibank-manager - Login with the below One Time Passcode (OTP).
OTP: 089278
To properly review the statement, please unzip the contents.
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